St. Bridget School

Mission

St. Bridget School provides an excellent Catholic education in an environment where the message of Jesus Christ is taught, lived and shared.



Irish Times

Learning Through Christ's Love

5 B's: Be Caring

Be Fair

Be Respectful

Be Responsible

Be Trustworthy

Calendar of Events

News & Information

June 3. 2022

June 13

Summer Office Hours Begin: Monday-Thursday 9am-1pm

July I

Last day to order School Supplies online at 1st Day School Supplies

July 2

Scrip Cash and Carry After 4:30 mass

July 4-8

School Office is closed

July 25-29

School Office is Closed

August 14

PK & K Meet & Greet

August 17

1st Day of School PK4—8

11:25 Dismissal

August 18

1st Day of School PK3's

2022-2023 Calendar

is posted on School Speak We HAD junk in out trunk, but not anymore!! See the "back side" of the newsletter!!

Congratulations!

We congratulate Fr. Grismer on his new assignments at Aurora Central Catholic High School and the Newman Catholic Student Center in DeKalb which serves the NIU community. Thank you for all you have done for us, we wish you all the best! On Sunday, June 12, the parish is hosting a farewell reception for Fr. Grismer in the Parish Center from 1:00-3:30pm.

A big WELCOME to Fr. Jack Recihardt!! We look forward to meeting you and seeing you at mass and school!

New Spirit Wear Store!

Check our out new spirit wear store! The link is now open at https://stores.inksoft.com/st_bridget ltems may be shipped to your home or picked up at Embroid This Inc. on N. 2nd Street.

FACTS Tuition Accounts

All returning families tuition accounts will automatically roll over to the same payment plan for the new school year. If you wish to change plans, please log into your account and make any updates.

Lost & Found

We quickly accumulated a new assortment of lost and found items including winter/spring jackets, sweaters, spirit wear, lunch boxes and water bottles. Items will be set out in the cafeteria — You are welcome to stop by next week to check for missing items.

2022-2023 School Supplies Lists are posted!

You may purchase your own supplies or you may order pre-packaged school supplies again this year. For your convenience, there is a link to 1st Day School Supplies on School Speak under Announcements. You may also go directly to their website: www.1stDaySchoolSupplies.com. Last day to order is July 1. All orders will be delivered to your home.

NURSE NOTES Fall Medical Forms Required Grades PK3 & 4, Kindergarten, 2nd & 6th

It is required by the State of Illinois that all students entering Pre-K, Kindergarten and 6th grade have a physical exam with completed immunizations. Kindergarten students are also required to show proof of an eye exam by a licensed optometrist. Students entering Kindergarten, 2nd and 6th grade must submit proof of a dental exam by May 15, 2023. Please make your students appointments today. All physical and eye exam forms must be submitted by the first day of school. Forms may be mailed, emailed or dropped off at the school office.

Sports Physicals

Sports physicals for the 2022-2023 school year are due prior to the first day of practice for students who participate in sports. Athletics will not be eligible to practice without an updated physical.

Summer Office Hours

We will begin the summer office hours June 13. Hours are Monday through Thursday, 9am—Ipm (or by appointment). We will be closed the weeks July 4-8 and July 25-29. You may also contact us by email or leave a voice message when the office is closed)



These schools participated in a 2022 Donation Drive with A+ results:

St. Bridget's Catholic School: 4,912 lbs.= \$491.12

Freeport Aquin Catholic School: 4,579 lbs. = \$457.90

Christian Life School: 3,761 lbs.= \$376.10

Keith Country Day School: 3,189 lbs.= \$318.90

Rockford Lutheran School: 2,048 lbs.= \$204.80

Holy Family Catholic School: 1,845 lbs.= \$184.50

All Saints Catholic Academy: 1,624 lbs.= \$162.40

Boylan Catholic School: 1,590 lbs. = \$159.00



A BIG thank you to Culver's for providing yummy treats to all our school winners!

Have an awesome summer. Thank you for your support, dedication and commitment to Catholic education and St. Bridget School. Look for the summer email regarding the 22-23 school year in late June/early July.

Woot, woot!

See you at Mass!

Mary

STORES.INKSOFT.COM/ST_BRIDGET



GET
YOUR
ST. BRIDGET'S
GEAR
TODAY!



SCAN HERE TO SHOP NOW



UNIFORM APPROVEDITEMS



SPIRIT WEAR ITEMS

VIEW MORE PRODUCTS ONLINE